## The original documents are located in Box C47, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 8/30/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

## **Copyright Notice**

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

August 30, 1976

Dear Telly:

Thank you for your thoughtful message following my nomination.

Our record over the past two years is a positive one, and I am proud of it. Our Nation has made steady progress toward prosperity, peace and public trust. America today is sound and secure, confident of full economic recovery and of a better life for all our citizens.

Our challenge is to build on this record of achievement. Your generous comments were much appreciated. I will need your support as well to insure success in November and continued progress for the American people in the years ahead.

Sincerely

Mr. Telly Sayalas

100 Universal City Plaza

P.S. your telegram ment a great lest to Betty in 91608 ml. () Universal City, California

Digitized from Box C47 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library